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From: dne39 dne39 [dne39@isp.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 3:45 AM
To: WLOtestimony
Subject: HCR172/HR149 support

I join Rep. Ichiyama in urging you to call for implementation of HCR 1 72/HR 149 soonest. We have waked
patiently for this to happen for some time

Very respectfully, Dennis Egge; 2920 Ala Ilima #703, Honolulu 96818
808-382-5833
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